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Dear Pancreatic Cancer UK,  
 
I enclose a grant £7,000 from Penguins Against Cancer to you, to be used to fund innovative research into 
treatments for Pancreatic Cancer.  Penguins Against Cancer is a registered charity which raises awareness of 
cancer, and makes grants to support cancer research, treatment and hospices. We continue to stage 
numerous sporting and social events, with the aim of making altruism fun. Further detail is available at our 
website www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk should you wish to visit it. 
  
The enclosed grant, proposed by Charlie and Pat Gush, and Jacqui Spedding was made possible by the 
extraordinary generosity of, amongst others: Pete Davis, Andy Skyrme, Paul Harwood, John Costello 
and Ross Perry. Pat and Paul recently staged the annual Penguins Open Golf challenge at Lingfield 
Park involving 34 players, in a variety of costumes, completing a leisurely 18 holes across magnificent 
sunbathed countryside.  The application of the rather esoteric Stybridge scoring mechanism, saw Ross 
Perry declared winner by 3 lengths.  The golf was followed by a sumptuous dinner, magic raffle and hotly 
contested auction. 
  
We wish you every success in the excellent work you are doing, and would be most grateful if you would 
confirm receipt of this letter, and detail of how the grant will be spent. 
  
Best Wishes from all the Penguin community.    

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Charlie Beardmore, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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